May 17, 1974

Mr. Kaizer Garabedian
105 Highland Place -
Ridgefield Park, N.J. 07660

Dear Mr, Garabedian:

We were very pleased to see your nephew and learn
that you are well.

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $35.00,
$10.00 for a hokehankisd for Mrs. Perouz Garabedian,
and $25.00 as a gift to the Cathedral.

Qur receipt No.18463 is attached.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian

Enc.



